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Important
Information 

Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding
officers are: 

Ross Fitzpatrick
07458073279 

 
Caroline Joy

07458079269

Jamyn Beesley
07495158404

Please contact them if you
have any concerns relating

to child protection or
safeguarding. 

DOSBARTH GWDIHW

02920752713
Important dates: 

Sports Day 10/07/24
Court School 70th Birthday Party 16/07/2024

DOSBARTH CADNO

DOSBARTH DRAENOG 

Gorffennaf/July 2024

Dosbarth Draenog have had great fun
working on portraits and self-portraits.
R has worked hard to clear weeds in the

garden. Everyone enjoyed a game of
class bingo.

Core Values

Our core values
underpin everything

we do.

Keep everyone safe
 Communicate
effectively
Stay positive
Be flexible
Respect our differences 
Maintain high 

       expectations

A busy month for Dosbarth
Gwdihw 

They watched the life cycle of
a butterfly and have been

busy in the garden growing a
range of salad and tomatoes.

They enjoyed working with
Lloyd on a new Cymraeg

Graffiti wall.

Dosbarth Cadno have had a super month exploring the
properties of materials. They had lots of fun visiting
Cardiff City Stadium. They have also been learning

about block graphs. Gwych! 

http://www.thecourtschool.co.uk/
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FOOD BANK DOSBARTH ROBIN GOCH 

DOSBARTH BROGA

DOSBARTH PRY-COPYN 
Dosbarth Pry Copyn have

been creating pop art in the
style of Andy Warhol.

They hosted the Polling
Station for our school vote.

Communication and
cooperation is needed

Da iawn blant

Dosbarth Broga have enjoyed
creating their own board

games.
They have been learning

Rescue Skills at Llanishen
Reservoir.

  Ardderchog.

Voting   

Sports Day

Robin Goch have had a busy
month working hard on their
Literacy and Numeracy skills.

They have been learning
about different animals that

live in the sea.
Super boys!

Happy 70th Birthday

On Tuesday 16th of July we will
be celebrating The Court

School‘s 70th Birthday with a
party.

On Thursday 4th of July,
children participated in the

voting process.
Every child had a ballot

paper and cast their vote in
secret.

Sports Day will take place on
Wednesday 10th of July 

1.30-2.30.
You are welcome to come to

support your children 😎


